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Person shot at Cedar Park Apartments 

On Wednesday, August 23, 2023 at 11:17 P.M., officers from the Lake City Police Department were dispatched 

to 379 NW Bascom Norris Drive, Cedar Park Apartments, to the report of a person shot.  

Upon arrival, officers located a 27-year-old male with a gunshot wound. The victim was alert and talking but 

could not advise who had fired the shot.  First aid was administered to the victim who was then transported by 

EMS for further treatment of non-life threatening injuries. 

The crime scene was processed by Investigators from the Lake City Police Department’s Criminal Investigation 

Division. 

Anyone having information concerning this incident is asked to contact the Lake City Police Department at 

(386) 752-4343 and speak with Investigator Sapp. 

 

 

 

 

Report information anonymously by calling the LCPD TIPS line at 386-719-2068  

or Crime Stoppers of Columbia County at 386-754-7099. 
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